
Performance Drink Group, Inc. Information Statement, May 10, 2022 

INFORMATION STATEMENT 
___________________________ 

SHELL STATUS 

PERFORMANCE DRINK GROUP HAS PREVIOUSLY BEEN A SHELL 

THE COMPANY IS CHANGING ITS SHELL STATUS 

THE COMPANY IS NO LONGER A SHELL AS OF MAY 5 2022 FOR THE FOLLOWING REASONS: 

PERFORMANCE DRINK GROUP, INC (WWW.PERFORMANCEDRINKGROUP.COM) NOW HAS 
OPERATIONS AND PRODUCTS TO SELL 

ON MAY 5, 2022 THE COMPANY LAUNCHED THE BRAND ‘PRO BOOST ENERGY’ 
(WWW.PROBOOSTENERGY.COM) AND HAS APPLIED FOR US TRADEMARK PROTECTION. 

ON MAY 10TH, 2022, THE COMPANY PUBLISHED FINANCIAL DISCLOSURE ON 
WWW.OTCMARKETS.COM WHICH OUTLINES THE COMPANIES EXPENSES FROM OPERATIONS AND ITS 

ONGOING EFFORTS TO LAUNCH PRODUCTS IN TO THE BEVERAGE MARKET 

THE COMPANY IS RAMPING UP ITS OPERATIONS AND IS NOW A DEVELOPMENT STAGE COMPANY 

End of Statement 

/David Lovatt/ 
CEO 
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